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Dear Parents, 
Let’s hope March brings us warmer weather and lots of sunshine! Your children have been hard at work the past weeks during our poetry unit. I am very proud of them. We hope you enjoyed the poetry tea. The children were so eager to share their original poems with you! The children loved creating the iMovie presentation for you and worked hard to share the analysis process with you. I have placed a copy of the iMovie on the class website for you under the class presentation tab.  
In Reading, this month we are currently diving back into our study of our novel, The Hope Chest. Your children are working on developing their critical thinking skills and are working diligently with other members of the class to successfully arrive at answers to questions. They have really enjoyed participating in think-pair-shares and turn and talks during our recent units!  We will also continue to practice and prepare for the NYS ELA exam. This exam will take place in the middle of April. We are working on strategies for identifying the best choice during the multiple-choice selections and how to formulate the best possible answer during our writings. Be on the lookout for an informative notice about the tests shortly. We are also working on several exemplar reading pieces. Your children continue to build upon their inference skills and critical thinking skills. 
This month in Math your children will be investigating all aspects of geometry.  They are starting out with understanding the basics of angles as well as measuring and drawing them. We are also preparing for the NYS math test in class daily. They have been working so hard during Math and really are enjoying learning each of the new concepts each day. They are becoming quite the mathematicians! 
We are studying organisms in Science this month. They love completing hands on activities and drawing conclusions from our in class experiments. They love seeing the results. Each of your children have been hard at work completing their science experiments. The final projects and research papers are due in class March 20th and we will be presenting them to you during our Science Fair. We will practice presenting them to our classmates prior to the big event. Please let me know if there are any concerns with the project. 
This month we will celebrate St. Patrick’s Day in class during our Teacher Café as it takes place on a Tuesday. If anyone has anything they would like to send in with their children as a treat, please just let me know, so I can ensure that we do not have any doubles. Thanks! 
As always, feel free to contact me at any time with any comments or concerns. I look forward to speaking with each of you during parent – teacher conferences on Wednesday, March 18th. Please see the attached calendar with important dates and reminders for the upcoming month! 

In the words of Langston Hughes;
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for if dreams die
Life is a broken winged bird 
that cannot fly

[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope each of my students continues to hold onto their dreams and reach for the stars this year! Watching them grow these last few months has been such fun! 

Warmly,
Mrs. Ciolino 
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